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To: Members of the Executive Board   
 
From: The Secretary 
 
Subject: Election of an Executive Director to Succeed Mr. Heenam Choi—Voting Results 
 
 

 

The election of a successor to Mr. Choi has been completed. In accordance with the procedures 
for the election (EBD/18/17, 4/11/18). Mr. Hohyun Jang of the Republic of Korea, the sole 
nominee, has been elected on April 25, 2018 to be Executive Director for the remainder of the 
term of Mr. Choi. Mr. Jang will cast the votes allotted to Australia, Kiribati, the Republic of Korea, 
the Republic of the Marshall Islands, the Federated States of Micronesia, Mongolia, the Republic 
of Nauru, New Zealand, the Republic of Palau, Papua New Guinea, Samoa, Seychelles, the 
Solomon Islands, Tuvalu, the Republic of Uzbekistan, and Vanuatu. 
 
Mr. Jang will assume the functions of Executive Director on May 1, 2018. Members of the 
constituency will be notified accordingly. The correspondence on the election is available in the 
Secretary’s Department. 


